
To: Applicants for the 2nd Term Entrance Examination to the Graduate Schools of Tokyo 

University of Agriculture 

 

How to Conduct the 2nd Term Entrance Examination 

 

The second term entrance examination will be conducted on campus. 

 

For details on how to conduct the exam, please refer to the “Orientation for the Second Term 

Entrance Examination” held by each department and the Application Guidelines. 

 

Please make sure you attend the orientation held by the department you are applying to, 

and check how the examination will be conducted. 

（https://www.nodai.ac.jp/nodaigs/admission/sennkoubetusetumeikai_2/） 

 For the following departments, there are a few changes in how the examination will be 

conducted from that described in the Application Guidelines. 

 

[Departments with changes in exam implementation method] 

Department of Landscape Architecture 

Department of Rural Science 

Department of International Agricultural Development 

Department of International Food and Agricultural Science 

 

* As a rule, you should take the examination in Japan, however, some difficulties are expected 

for overseas residents to enter Japan due to the influence of the COVID-19 pandemic. Please 

consult with your supervising professor before applying for the examination, and attend the 

orientation of your department. 

* In case the government issues a state of emergency by the examination day, the entrance 

examination may be changed to online. Should it be the case, the new examination schedule 

will be announced on the Tokyo NODAI website immediately. 
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